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Date: 4/12/2022 

To: State Clearinghouse (For USPS Deliveries) 
PO Box 3044 
Sacramento, CA, 95812-3044 

From: California Department of Transportation 

 District 3 
703 B Street 
Marysville, CA 95993 

State Clearinghouse Number: 20200070432 

Project Description: Caltrans proposes a permanent restoration of roadway on State 
Route (SR) 70 in Butte County between post mile (PM) 46.0 and 47.0, by raising the 
existing roadway profile approximately 5 feet, replacing the Bear Creek Bridge (No. 12-
0039) at PM 46.40, protecting the embankment with Rock Slope Protection (RSP), and 
installing a retaining wall to safeguard against future flood damage. The proposed 
project occurs on the east bank North Fork Feather River within the Feather River 
Canyon in eastern Butte County, approximately 4.3 miles northeast of the town of Pulga 
and 25 miles northeast of Oroville. 

This is to advise you that a finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) has been made for 
this project by the California Department of Transportation as assigned by the Federal 
Highway Administration pursuant to 23 USC 327. A copy of the FONSI and the attached 
Environmental Assessment can be obtained from the California Department of 
Transportation office located at the above address. 


